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National Statement, delivered by Mr. Afaq Ahmad, Counsellor during the 3rd UPR of Rwanda
(25 January 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan thanks Rwanda for presentation of its 3rd UPR report and commends its cooperation with the UPR mechanism. We also acknowledge the inter-agency process for the preparation of comprehensive and well drafted report. 

We appreciate Rwanda’s commitment to improve human rights situation in the country. This commitment is well reflected through a number of legislative and administrative measures including successful revision of the Constitution, strengthening of National Human Rights Commission as well as developing and implementing national human rights action plan. 
Rwanda’s efforts regrading gender equality and women empowerment are also noteworthy. We have also noted efforts to ensure right to education particularly substantive increase in budget and steps to develop infrastructure. 
We would like to make the following recommendations:

1. Continue to take steps for strengthening of national human rights institutions;

2. Sustain efforts for women empowerment and integrating human rights education in the curriculum. 

I thank you.
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